
School Council Minutes 

Wednesday 9th March 2022 

-------------------------- 

 

Present Absent 

Mr Hogwood and Mrs Furniss  

Yr 1    ~ Diamond, Moonstone 
Yr 2    ~ Aquamarine, Tanzanite, Turquoise 
Yr 3 ~ Jade, Coral, Amber 

Yr 4  ~ Emerald, Onyx 
Yr 5  ~  Amethyst, Sunstone, Topaz 

Yr 6  ~  Peridot, Quartz, Zultanite 
 

 

Yr 1 ~ Sapphire 
Yr 4 ~ Ruby 

 

 

Visit to Houses of Parliament 

Mr Hogwood thanked the reps and their deputies for demonstrating excellent 

behaviour on our recent visit to the Houses of Parliament.  The council reps 

agreed that it was an insightful and enjoyable day out and Mr Hogwood shared 

some positive feedback that he had received from parents. 

 

School Charity Appeal 

Mr Hogwood reminded the representatives that at the end of last term we asked 

the school to vote for the charity they would like to raise funds for.  The council 

had collated some suggestions and it had been put to the vote.  Mr Hogwood 

was pleased to be able to announce the results of the vote. 

 

 1st Place: Kent Air Ambulance 

 2nd Place: Heart of Kent Hospice 

 3rd Place: Giggle Doctors 

 

Mr Hogwood then asked the council if they had any suggestions on how we could 

raise money for the Kent Air Ambulance.  The event would need to involve the 

whole school and be organised by the school council.  Their suggestions were: 

 

 Sponsored Walk 

 Crazy Hair Day 

 Colour Run 

 Treasure Hunt 

 School Festival 

 

Mr Hogwood agreed that these were all excellent suggestions for him to take 

forward to the staff. 

 

 

 



School Council Assembly 

Mr Hogwood reminded the council representatives that there was an assembly 

about the School Council on Monday 14th March. Previously, this was going to 

be  He thanked the representatives who had already prepared a small paragraph 

about themselves and their thoughts about why they wanted to represent their 

class and these were shared with the rest of the council.  Mr Hogwood said that 

he would meet up with each of the year group representatives at the end of the 

week to rehearse their speech and to confirm with them which assembly they 

would be attending. 

 

Date of Next Meeting 

Mr Hogwood needed to consult his diary for the date of the next meeting and 

this would be sent out in an email.  He would like to invite Subject Leaders to 

some of our meetings to discuss what is happening in their subject and would 

like to start by inviting Mrs McNeillis to discuss and answer questions about 

Science. 

 

 

 

Mrs Furniss 

School Council Secretary 

 

 

 

 


